
 Weekend Mass Schedule 

     Saturday: 5:00 pm  

Sunday: 8:00 am and 10:30 am  

    1:30 pm (Spanish) 

 

Weekday Mass 
Wednesday, Thursday, & Friday 12:00 Noon 

 

Adoration 

 of the Blessed Sacrament 

              Thursdays  12:30-1:00pm 

                        6:00-6:30pm 

 

Holy Days 
as announced 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 

Saturday  4:00 - 4:30 pm  

or by appointment 
 

Baptism, and Anointing of the Sick 

Please call the office 

 

Marriage 

Please contact office a minimum of six 

months prior to the proposed date for an  

appointment 

 

Parish Office Hours 

Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday 

9:00 am - 4:00 pm 

Friday 9:00 am - 2:30 pm                       

Closed from Noon to 1:00 daily 

SAINT CYRIL CATHOLIC CHURCH 

9205 SW Fifth Street, Wilsonville, Oregon 97070

Phone:  503-682-2332     Fax:  503-685-9294     www.stcyrilparish.org      email:  office@stcyrilparish.org   

                                           16th SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME         July 16th, 2023 

PARISH STAFF 
 
 

Pastor:  Fr. Ted Prentice   tprentice@archdpdx.org 
Business Manager:  Julie Tiedtke   bizmgr@stcyrilparish.org 
Parish Secretary: Anita Ruggiero  secretary@stcyrilparish.org 
Religious Ed: Suzanna D’Souza   re@stcyrilparish.org 
Music Coordinator: Deanna Nibler   music@stcyrilparish.org 
Choir Director: Lynn Olszewski–Adams music@stcyrilparish.org 

 

 

 

Next Sunday’s Readings — July 23rd 

Wis 12:13, 6-19*Rom 8:26-27* Mt 13:24-43 

    
 

MASS INTENTIONS 

7/19  Noon     Souls in Purgatory 
7/20  Noon     General Intentions 
7/21  Noon     General Intentions 
7/22  5:00p    +Gary Sosinski   
7/23  8:00a    Our Parishioners                                                                        
         10:30a    General Intentions 
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JULY 16, 2023 - FIFTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
“THE SEED THAT FALLS ON GOOD GROUND 

WILL YIELD A FRUITFUL HARVEST.” 
PSALM 65 

 
 Today, in the Gospel of Matthew, we hear Jesus sharing the parable of the seed scattered to 

grow.  Some seed fell on a footpath, some seed fell on rocky ground, some seed fell among 

thorns, and some seed fell on good and fertile soil.  In explaining the parable for the disciples,    

Jesus makes it clear that the seed is the Word of God and thrives and flourishes only when our 

hearts are open to this gift of the grace of God.  Only if we take the time and make the effort to   

understand the teachings of Jesus and to live by them can we bear fruit in abundance.  We are 

invited by Jesus to find true and superabundant blessings by opening our hearts and minds to the 

transforming grace of the Word of God.  Then we will “bear fruit and yield a hundred or sixty or 

thirtyfold.”                                                                                                                                                     

May God – Father, Son, Holy Spirit – abundantly bless you and your families in this coming week. 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       In Christ,       
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               Fr. Ted Prentice 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 Pastor 

SAINT JOSEPH FAMILY SHELTER 

There is a desperate need at St. Joseph's Family Shelter, Mount Angel, for      
clothing, especially for men. Here is a chance of lending a helping hand to  those 
less fortunate. Won't you please consider making a donation of clean clothing.  
Items may be placed in boxes in the foyer of the Hall.                                                                       
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           Thank you! 

FOOD FOR THE POOR 

MISSIONARY APPEAL – JULY 29-30, 2023 

 

 On the weekend of July 29-30, 2023, while I am out of town to visit family, Father Gary Norman,    

a missionary priest of Food For The Poor, will be presiding at the Sunday Masses.  Food For     

The Poor is a charitable organization that partners with Catholic parishes and social    service 

institutions to serve the most vulnerable in the poorest countries of the Caribbean Basin and Cen-

tral America.  Food For The Poor provides a vital service in ensuring that our good intentions and 

Christian calling to serve the “least in the kingdom” assist Catholic parishes and organizations that 

most effectively assist the poor.  I have supported Food For The Poor for many years and invite 

you to generously support the missionary appeal of Father Gary Norman. 

            In Christ, 
            Fr. Ted Prentice 
            Pastor 
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Gentog  

Daycare  for Seniors 

www.Gentog.com    

503-639-2600                            

MAY SHE REST IN PEACE 

TERRY CASALE 

BELOVED WIFE OF JOE CASALE III 

Your Sunday Collections 

Needed for Weekly Budget  N/A  

Offertory for July2  $                8,148.25  

Over/Under  $                             -    

  

Needed for Weekly Budget  N/A  

Offertory for July 9  $                5,333.00  

Over/Under  $                             -    

  

Needed for Yearly Budget  N/A   

Rec'd 7/01/23 thru 7/9/23  $              13,481.25  

Over/Under  $                             -    

  

Maintenance & Repairs Goal  N/A   

Rec'd 7/01/23 thru 7/9/23  $                    180.00  

Over/Under  $                             -    

  

Parish Socials Goal  N/A   

Rec'd 7/01/23 thru 7/9/23  $                    175.00  

Over/Under  $                             -    

  

Peter's Pence  $                1,672.00  

 

FACILITY UPDATE 

  During the rainy months of the year,                            

you may have noticed the gutters on the                               

south side of the Church overflowing and                       

flooding the basement stairwell.  This was not            

due to the gutters being full,  but rather the gutters  

and downspouts were too small to handle all the       

water running off the roof.  To alleviate the overflow 

and basement flooding, we installed new 6” gutters and 

two 4” downspouts to the south side of the Church.                                                  

 The cost of this project was $1,637.00. The Mainte-

nance and Repairs Fund (Blue Envelope) was used to 

fund this project.  We appreciate all those who                        

contribute to Repairs & Maintenance Fund!                      

Thank you! 


